
 

 
 
 
 
November 6, 2007 
 
 
 
Ms. Kirsten Walli 
Board Secretary 
Ontario Energy Board 
2300 Yonge Street, 26th Floor 
Toronto, ON   
M4P 1E4 
 
Re:  EB-2007-0598 - Union Response to Comments on Draft Rate Order 
 
Dear Ms. Walli: 
 
Union Gas has received comments from two intervenors concerning the revised draft 
Rate Order for rates effective January 1, 2008, which reflects the August 17, 2007 
Decision and Order of the Board and its October 18, 2007 letter.     
 
IGUA's letter of October 29th from Mr. Peter Thompson was not opposed to Union's 
draft Rate Order.  LPMA’s letter from Mr. Randy Aiken, which Union received on 
October 30, 2007, was also not opposed to Union’s filing.  Accordingly, Union has no 
further submission to make and requests that the Board approve the draft Rate Order.  

 
If you have any questions concerning this application and evidence please contact me at 
(519) 436-5476. 
 
Yours truly, 
 
[original signed by] 
 
Chris Ripley 
Manager, Regulatory Applications 
 
cc Michael Penny (Torys) 

Vincent Cooney (OEB)  
Michael Millar (OEB) 

 EB-2005-0520 Intervenors 


